
FEWS NET is a USAID-funded activity whose purpose is to provide objective information about food security conditions.  Its views are not necessarily reflective of those of USAID or the U.S. Government. The FEWS NET weather 

hazards assessment process and products include participation by FEWS NET field and home offices, NOAA-CPC, USGS, USDA, NASA, and a number of other national and regional organizations in the countries concerned. 
Questions or comments about this product may be directed to Wassila.Thiaw@noaa.gov or 1-301-763-8000 x7566. Questions about the USAID FEWSNET activity may be directed to Gary Eilerts, USAID Program Manager for 
FEWSNET, 1-202-219-0500 or geilerts@usaid.gov.  

 

The USAID FEWS NET Weather 
Hazards Impacts Assessment for Hispaniola 

September 16 – September 22, 2010 
 

 
 

 Above-average amounts of precipitation during the last week is expected to benefit second season cropping activities.       

After several consecutive weeks of marginally below-average rainfall, an increase in precipitation was observed throughout 
many parts of Haiti during the last week.    Seven day rainfall accumulations ranging between 40-75mm were received across 
many local areas in the southern coastal departments, as well as in the higher elevations along the Dominican Republic border.  

In the last 30 days, much of Haiti remains near average in precipitation, which had led to sufficient amounts of ground and soil 
moisture.  This seasonable moisture is expected to help promote second season cropping activities throughout many local parts 
of Haiti.    Despite a pronounced increase in tropical cyclone activity in the Atlantic, Hispaniola has been largely unaffected by 
heavy rainfall and high winds.  Precipitation forecasts indicate another week of moderate rainfall totals (40-60mm), with 
reduced probabilities for significant tropical activity during the next seven days.  
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